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Comments:  I believe that this is not a good idea. Our parks are areas of sanctuary for animals and should be

kept as such. No motorized anything should be used that would disturb or scare animals. Only the peaceful

sounds of the nature in which national parks exists. These are special places where one can find beauty, calm

serenity and see animals we would not encounter elsewhere. I go there to NOT Hear motors or have motorized

vehicles or e bikes racing by me.

Me. Just the serene quite of the park. That's why these places are protected . These are unnecessary changes

that have application elsewhere and are not suitable for our National Parks. 

They are a refuge from the outside world. Please keep it this way. Sometimes it's best to leave well enough

alone. 

                         


